
West Genesee Teachers’ Association 
             PO Box 417 

         Camillus, NY 13031 

 

 

Cabinet Meeting Minutes  

       October 10, 2018 

 

 

Meeting called to Order at 4:05 PM 

Roll call: 

 

 

 

 
 

I. Secretary’s Report (Jeanine Stables) 

a. Minutes from September were reviewed. Motion to accept minutes as written, by 

Dale Keida and seconded by Mary Gotham. Minutes accepted. 
 

II.  President’s Report (John Mannion) 

a. Membership- we continue to try and find or identify who the people are that on the 

roles but have not signed the card for memberships.  

b. Fall Fling is this Friday…spread the word… wear your new t-shirt! 

c. Navigate Prepared- app for tracking student body during emergency. This is 

voluntary. You should not be pressured into using it on your own device if you have 

any concerns.  

d. We have ordered more shirt sizes by request.  

 

III.  Treasurer’s Report (Mary Gotham) 

a. Financials $51,830, right where we should be. Unusual (but budgeted for) expenses 

include NYSUT leadership conference, and business card costs.  Workers comp 

insurance is not correct and we are working on correcting this.  

b. Scholarship- students are not asking for their next payment. They need to send in a 

request each semester. Brainstorming the best way to facilitate this. 

c. Courtney Lyons made a motion to spend $500 on a union business laptop for Dawn 

and Mike. Seconded by Jeanine Stables. Motion approved. 

d. Welcome new members- thank you for all our help in Re-carding. Mary showed the 

new member bags- please take the time to greet each member! 
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IV. Building Level Reports 

STG- Parking Lot has been formally numbered. Staff has been assigned spots based 

on seniority. Concerns that admin has been monitoring who has been coming or 

going. If you have to leave the building for some reason, be sure to let admin/office 

know.  

STB   none 

EH-  

SR- got letters from Darlene regarding new math coaching expectations. It’s ok to say 

no but you can also specify what kind of coaching you may want /need. These are not 

observations. Coaches should not be evaluating and reporting to principal.  

 

OR when you have a disciplinary event and a student is getting removed from your 

room, you must report it in school tool. 

 

WGMS   emails about absences- take it for what It’s worth- not much 

   Could use more business cards 

CMS- questions about Halloween parade and costumes 

       Questions about health insurance through last contract         

 

Motion to adjourn meeting by Dawn Personte and seconded by Dale Keida. 

Meeting adjourned @ 4:55pm 
 


